
State of Florida 

DATE: November 23,2004 

TO: 

FROM: 

Kay Flynn, Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

Sally Simmons, Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement 
Beth Keating, Office of the General Counsel y/L 
Kira Scott, Office of the General Counsel K.$ 

s 46 

RE: Request to Administratively Close Docket No. 041278-TP 

On November 3,2004, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. filed a request for approval 
of an amendment to the interconnection agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. 
and Universal Beepers Express, Inc. d/b/a Universal Wireless d/b/a Universal Telephone d/b/a 
Ameri Phone d/b/a Unitel. The CLEC was administratively dissolved by the Florida Department 
of State, Division of Corporations on October 1,2004. Since Universal Beepers Express, Inc. 
d/b/a Universal Wireless d/b/a Universal Telephone d/b/a Amen Phone d/b/a Unitel was not 
authorized to conduct business in Florida, this filing was made in error. BellSouth 

on November 19,2004. Given there are no 
Commission, staffrequests this docket be 

to Section 2.07.C.2.d of the APM. 

Services (H. Wang) 




